## For a Better North Beach Political Committee

c/o Akerman LLP Brickell City Centre 98 SE Seventh Street, 11<sup>th</sup> Floor Miami, FL 33131

March 10, 2017

Mr. Rafael E. Granado, City Clerk City of Miami Beach 1700 Convention Center Drive Miami Beach, Florida 33139

Re: For a Better North Beach

Dear Mr. Granado:

By this letter I am notifying you that the political committee, For a Better North Beach, registered with the City of Miami Beach, is being disbanded effective upon the filing of this letter.

The committee's next report will be its final one and serve as the termination report disclosing the disposition of any remaining funds.

If you have any questions regarding the termination of this committee, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Jose Felix Diaz, Esquire

Chairperson